
From: Gary Sipiorski [mailto:GSipiorski@vitaplus.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 2:24 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
FDIC, 
 
As a Community Banker we did not take part in subprime home loans.  We did not and do not set 
people up to fail long term just to collect short term profits.   
 
Community Bankers should not have to pay for the actions of mortgage companies and many 
large banks that promoted subprime and toxic loans.   
 
I am opposed to any additional assessment for Community Banks. 
 
Gary Sipiorski 
Dairy Development Manager 
Direct Phone 608-250-4267 
Cell 608-279-8213 
PO Box 259126 
2514 Fish Hatchery Road 
Madison, WI 53725-9126 
  
 


